Christ the King Church
130 Legris Avenue
West Warwick, RI 02893





 (401) 821-9228
ctkwwri@cox.net – ctkwwri.org
January 19, 2016
Present: Sue Paquette, Janice Rousselle, Rita Shelby, Anna Skorski, Pauline Cote, Fr. Tim.  Absent: Terry Benton, Anna Conca, Irene Slezak

Review:

· People served (07.01.14 – 01.17.16):3,357; (since began counting 12.12.11):13,114.

· $6,521.55 (Out Reach Checking)*

· 
*Includes monies collected from Poor Box

· Gross income/store receipts thru 10.17.15: $11,146.61
· Net income thru 01.17.15: $2,367.02.
· Expenses: $1,486.27
· Donated to Parish (25%) $3,943.29
· Food certificates/cards: $3,000.
· Other: $2,667.31
· Total payout: $5,667.31*

      *Does not include items given freely, or donated elsewhere.
General Comments: 
· GA cannot sell ANY medical supplies or medical related items.  The ‘walkers’ will be offered to the Coventry Health Center.  (Pill boxes can be accepted.)
· Summer items are not to be accepted until February 1, 2016.  (This was agreed upon by the shift supervisors at the October 20, 2015 meeting and is binding.)  HENCE, all summer items that have been accepted and stored in the closet are to be donated.  Please note: any summer item in the store cannot be removed from the store and saved until February 1st.  It must be donated elsewhere.
· A memo will be given to each of the shift supervisors.
· The details of the appreciation dinner will be discussed at the April 19th meeting.
Other items that were discussed:
· A Thank You note will be sent to Doreen for the donation that was made to GA.

· GA will have a White Sale (50% off) beginning Saturday, February 6th.  Items included in the sale will be curtains, bedding, bath, napkins, etc.  The sale will continue until most items have been sold.

· Winter clothing sale (50%) will begin Wednesday, January 20th.  Spring/Summer items will be available as of Saturday, April 2nd.  The acceptance of winter clothing will end on Monday, February 1st.
· The book sale is ongoing.

· The price for CDs will increase from $.25 to $.50.  (Initially, the shift supervisors wanted to increase the price to $1.00.  Fr. Tim – in conscience – could not permit a quadruple price increase.  An increase of $.25 (or doubling the price) was accepted.  This is effective immediately.

· The silver plated tea pot (and accessories) will be put in the medal box.

· Terry Benton is interested in a doll (I can’t remember the name of the doll).  It was decided by the shift supervisors that a donation of $5.00 is satisfactory.

· It was decided by the shift supervisors that both Judy Forcier (by Anna Skorski) and Sue Lawrence (by Janice Rousselle) to see if they are interested in being shift supervisors.  If they accept, they will be included on the schedule and be invited to the quarterly meetings.

Next meeting will be April 19, 2016.
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